
Did you
know???

The Town of Gilbert's Household
Hazardous Waste Facility

prevented 3,920 gallons of latex
paint from going to our landfills

last year by recycling it into a tan
or gray color.  

Pick up a free 5 gallon
bucket today!!

Available to all
residents and

non-residents!!



Visit us at

gilbertaz.gov/HHW


